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Headteacher’'s message

This week Mr Woolley (Lead Practitioner & Teacher of History / Politics / Geography)
has led an informative and sensitively composed Assembly on the war in the
Ukraine. Our students responded incredibly well to the content of the Assembly and
have continued to ask appropriate, probing questions about the ongoing humanitarian
crisis affecting millions of people. Please continue to support our campaign in partner-
ship with the Bridlington Echo and CYP to help Ukrainians fleeing the war, by collecting
toiletries and vital goods.

Students can bring items into school and leave them with their Tutors or they can take
them to the drop-off point at the CYP on Gypsey Road in Bridlington. Thank you so
much in advance.

Drop off times at the CYP are 9am to 7pm Daily.
Ideally, goods should be in a shoe box or similar packaging.
Goods should be sealed and unopened.
Please hand over to a member of staff. Do not leave outside if the centre is shut.

The main entrance is at the rear of the building with easy car parking.

Donations to include:
» Baby Nappies
« First aid kits/New Bandages
» Shampoo/Shower Gels
eDeodorants
» Toothbrushes/Toothpaste
« Sanitary towels
 Hairbrushes
* New towels
» Foil survival blankets

¢ Crayons

e Children’s colouring books

Finally, this weekend our amazing gymnasts are attending the National Finals in Stoke-
on-Trent. Wishing them all the best of luck and can’t wait to see the amazing pictures
of them competing!

Stay safe and well, Mrs Bone
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Breakfast Club

We are excited to launch our new
Breakfast Club! It is available every
morning in the Food Technology
classrooms from 8am until tutor
time. There is a great range of
cereal, breakfast bars and drinks
available which are all free of
charge. Thank you to Becky, the
Morrisons Community Champion
for the donations.

We look forward to seeing you
there!
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The Geogra-fun! students have
been helping Mrs Shaw and Mrs
Malarkey make a start on our
Jubilee Garden area...Digging
holes, planting trees, watering,
lifting, levelling - there’s lots to
do, well done everyone!

This week, Geogra-fun! students have

been out and about around the school

fields litter picking. A huge amount of

litter was collected, fun, exercise and
fresh air was had by all!

Storm won the competition of
collecting the most litter, well done
Storm!

A reminder to all, please place your
food waste litter into school bins
provided to keep our environment clean
and safe for wildlife.

If you would like to join Geogra-fun!
Please come to see Mrs Malarkey, room
21 at 2.45-3.30pm on Wednesdays.
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-Join us for -

Starts Friday 11" March

Every Friday lunchtime for years

7,8, 9 in Room 14!




